
    
 

 
PENN TOWNSHIP 

Board of Supervisors 
Regular Meeting  

Wednesday, March 7, 2018 
 6:00 P.M.  
 
      The Penn Township Board of Supervisors continued their Regular Meeting on 
Wednesday, March 7, 2018 at the Penn Township building, Finnen Community Room, 
260 Lewis Road West Grove, Pennsylvania.   
 
Present:  
 
Curtis Mason, Chairman                                   
       
    
Call to Order: After salute to the flag, Board Chair Mason opened the Meeting at 6:00 
p.m.  
 
Chairman’s Announcements:    Due to a snow emergency, Board Chair Mason 
continued the March 7 meeting to March 21, 2018 at 6 p.m.  
 
PUBLIC COMMENTS: None 
Meeting Adjourned at 6:02 p.m. 

Caitlin Ianni 

Township Secretary  


